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• The MS/HS band program is sponsoring a dance on 

January 27.  All proceeds will help support Mr. Johnson’s band 

program. 

 

• Our girls’ basketball teams are off to a successful start this 

season.  The 8th grade girls continue to exhibit their dominance 

in the TCC.  They are currently undefeated. 

 

 

• Our math counts team is currently practicing and 

preparing for the regional competition on Feb. 2nd.  Mr. 

Manthey is our facilitator.  

 

• I am currently meeting with all our new non-tenured 

teachers on their Mid-Year Review.  I have really enjoyed this 

part of my job.  I am very pleased with our new teachers and 

the work they are putting in.  I believe our building is in great 

hands moving forward. 

 

• Tyler Fairchild will be our new district wide sub.  He will be 

starting on Monday, January 30.  He is certified K-2 and Phy 

Ed/Health teacher.  

 


